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July 19, 2002
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia WA  98504-7250

Re:
Verizon Terms and Conditions, Docket No. UT-011219
Dear Ms. Washburn:

The Commission issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference (July 31, 2002) in the above-referenced docket, but I will be out of town during the week that the prehearing conference is scheduled.  Several of my clients intend to intervene in this proceeding and would like me to represent them at the prehearing conference.  Accordingly, I respectfully request that the prehearing conference be rescheduled to 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, August 6, 2002.  I have consulted with counsel for Verizon, as well as Judge Mace and other parties (or likely parties), and no one objects to, or has a conflict with, rescheduling the prehearing conference for that date and time.

Thank you for your prompt consideration of my request.

Very truly yours,

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP
Gregory J. Kopta

cc:
Service List/Interested Parties
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